
Page 1 of 1 
 

FISHERS ISLAND WASTE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT  
JULY 13, 2022 @ 5:30 PM 

AT FI COMMUNITY CENTER & ZOOM 
ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES 

 
The workshop began at 5:30 pm. 

 

The board decided to renew the same employee health insurance plan. This will be ratified at the next 

monthly meeting. 

Beth was asked to send evaluation forms to Kate and Sarah. 

Kate gave an update on the revamped website. Beth and Kate are working with Beth Jepsen. Kate would 

like to update the current site so that it contains current information and it will be easier to transfer the 

updates to the revamped site. 

There was discussion about applications for a mechanically inclined candidates. References need to be 

contacted. 

At the next meeting the board will review Kate and Sarah’s work on the evaluation processes. 

Beth needs to get the new compost station visit forms to a printer. 

Beth is to email the strategic plan section of the LSWMP plan to the board. 

The meeting ended at 7:00 pm. 

Manager discussion will be discussed at another time as will the strategic plan. 

 

 

 


